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Aoife Brennan

To: www.esbi.ie
Subject: Item 72946 Lucan Palmerstown & North Clondalkin ACM 

To Whom it may Concern, 
 
At a previous meeting of the Lucan Area Committee (ACM), the motion below was passed by the members. From 
our records, it appears that no reply was received. I 
would be most grateful if you could look at this item and provide a reply at your earlies convenience. 
 
“That the Chief Executive write to ESB Networks to request a full explanation of the 
reasons for multiple power outages in Palmerstown Lawns & Palmerstown Close in 
recent months and an assurance that all necessary work will be completed 
immediately to prevent continued electricity outages in the area” 
 
Any reply will be circulate to the members and will be available to the public as part of the published minutes. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation  
 


